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Dr Miriam McCarthy AT AR A%
Senior Medical Officer
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Dear Doctor McCarthy
RE: HYPONATRAEMIA GUIDANCE

Thank you for your email dated 3 November 2004. Please find enclosed
copies of correspondence dated July 2003 and March 2002.

| write to confirm this information was disseminated within this Trust.

Yours sincerely

DR MICHAEL McBRIDE FRCP
MEDICAL DIRECTOR
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The Royal Victoria Hospital
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The Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children
The Dental Hospital |
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Medical Directors of Acute Trusts

26 March 2002

Dear Colleague

PREVENTION OF HYPONATRAEMIA IN CHILDREN

Further to my letter of 25 March please find attached posters on the Prevention of
Hyponatraemia in Children |

I would appreciate if you could ensure that these posters are disseminated within your Trust
to all wards likely to accommodate children. It is important that they are prominently
displayed in clinical rooms. ,

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerely

A, {\334&;—:\

HENRIETTA CAMPBELL (Dy)

INVESTOR IN PEOPLE

HSSPS
P 073-030-137
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To the Medical Director
Royal Group of Hospitals Trust

146 Jnly 2003

Dear Colleague

Lhe Mar

tagemestt of Hyponatraemia in Adulis

N o .
I C;:losej;ppies of the CREST guidelines on the Munagement of Hyponatraeiiia in

L . . s , ,
Adults and covering letters for circulation to specific doctors. Could I ask you to

ensure that all doctors named in the enclosed letters, receive a copy of the 2 wall-
charts and booklet.
Thank you.

Yours sincersly
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DR DAVID GT STEWART
Chaiman of CREST

DHSSPS
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